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Indebted for your trust, we promise to treat it with care. 

 

 
To: Carter BloodCare Customers 
From: Hospital Relations Department 
Date: May 6, 2021 
Re: Updated Circular of Information  - Electronic Version 
 
Please find attached the updated electronic version of the Circular of Information 
specific for Carter BloodCare. This version includes updates appropriate to the 
implementation of the bacterial risk control strategies for platelets established by the 
December 2020 FDA guidance for industry.  
 
Additionally, the electronic version can be accessed and viewed at the following link: 
 
Direct link: Circular of Information Carter BloodCare 
 
Or by going to Carterbloodcare.org, click on “Hospital Partners” and then click on 
“Licenses & Accreditations.”  
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